Burwell Village
College Primary

Burwell Village College Primary School
The Causeway

Burwell

Cambridgeshire

CB25 0DU

Headteacher: Mr Antony Kern

Wednesday 6" November 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are planning to visit the Burwell war memorial at the top of the Causeway to enhance our learning
about Remembrance Day and to pay our respects. We will also take this opportunity to create our own
tribute which we will place on the memorial during our visit.

We are planning for the walk to take place on Monday 12" November 2024. Reception will visit the
memorial in the afternoon between 1.15 p.m. and 2.15 p.m.

As the weather can be changeable, please make sure your child has a suitable coat and they have their
wellies in school, even if it is bright in the morning.

To ensure this visit can happen, each class needs some parent helpers to accompany us. If you are
available and would like to volunteer, please let the office know by Friday 8" November 2004.

Please let us know if you have any questions or would like to discuss this further.
Thank you.
Kind regards,

Mrs Bradley, Mrs Harle and Mrs Shrubbs
Reception Classteachers

Email: office@burwellvillage.cambs.sch.uk
Website: www.burwellvillageprimary.co.uk

Burwell Village College Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people
and expect all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.



